The Middlesex Broadcasting Gompany

STATION WCNX

Ricxarp J. O’Brien 460 MAIN STREET
Wiriam J. O’Brien, Jr. MIDDLETOWN, CONNECTICUT

Managing Directors

December 20, 1948

Kermit Geary
R.F.D, 2

Walnutport, Penna,

Dear Sir:
Thank you very much for your cooperation with station WCNX when

we were carrying our special equipment test program,

Your commemts and reports were very helpful to us in determining

our equipment,s effeetiveness.

WE regret that we have not yet received our regular station
verification cards from the printer. However, we shall be glad to
send you a card at the earliest opportunity.

Sincerely yours

Kenneth A. Bichop
Chief Engipgeer

Forward Middlesex County — 1150 on Your Dial




